
Hello, 

 

I am writing today in support of the Energy Efficiency Plan, having learned recently that several 

shortsighted and science averse members of our State government have come out in opposition 

to the proposal.  We know we don't have any time to waste in the fight against the worse effects 

of climate change and must do everything in our power.  Not only does our state rely on tourism 

generated by our lakes and mountains which require water in our lakes and snow on our 

mountains, the world we are leaving our children and grandchildren is dependent on taking 

action now. 

 

I hope you will ignore the opposition and continue with the plan. 

 

Thank you for your time and efforts to mitigate climate disaster. 

 

Bryan Halperin 

Meredith, NH 

 


